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	Mike - I havent had chance to try Tims suggestion yet but here is what he emailed me...

Hi Dean-- 

Thanks for your email concerning Buffet R-13 A clarinets. The A above the staff is a problem....

The best compromise I have found is to start with a Buffet RC Bb tube (which has a smaller inside diameter than the R-13), ream it to 2.8mm (.1105"), and then taper the upper portion a little to get a measurement of 3.00mm at the very end of the tube. You will probably have to check out a specialty machine tool supply to get the non-standard reamer, but that could lead to some real pocket-emptying fun with other naughty tool purchases.

Some folks think a standard R-13 Bb tube works because it is 2mm shorter than the standard A tube (12.7mm vs 14.7mm), but it is quite out of tune and really doesn't vent very well in the upper register. 

The modified RC tube is also short, and while not perfect, gives a fairly good balance between resonance of the A in question and the throat Bb and long B that one can live with. That said, try the standard R-13 Bb tube to get your own experience with the differences.

The use of the words "balance" and "compromise" are key to the perception of fixing this problem! Strangely, some instruments respond to the modification better than others, so bear that in mind.

Good luck with it

Tim Clark


